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                          19th December, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The school will close at 12.30 p.m on Wednesday for the Christmas holidays.  The school buses have 

been re-arranged to collect the students at 12.30 p.m. on the final day of term.  

 

There is no breakfast club or afterschool service available on Wednesday. 

 

On Wednesday, the students can wear their Christmas Jumpers instead of their uniform jumpers, if 

they wish.    

Fr. Brendan will be celebrating the School Christmas Mass on Wednesday at 10.15 a.m. in Cootehall 

Church.  All are welcome. Thank you, Fr. Brendan, for all your support to our school.  The school bus 

will bring the Junior Infants, Senior Infants and 1st Class to and from the Church.  The students 

from 2nd to 6th Class will walk to and from the Church, weather permitting and should wear high vis 

vests. If the weather is too inclement, then only the students from the senior classes will go to the 

church.  

  

Wishing everyone a happy, safe and peaceful Christmas and see you all on the 5th of January, 2023. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Cian Duffy 
 

Principal. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


